
 

 

 
First Condor flight bound for Calgary 

Condor increases its Canada offer  

 
Kelsterbach, 24 June 2011 – At 15:20 hrs in Frankfurt today, the first Condor Boeing 767-300 took 

off for Calgary, the fourth biggest and fastest growing city in Canada. Calgary airport is a hub in 

the province of Alberta. As of today, Condor is operating non-stop flights from Frankfurt on 

Mondays and Fridays. The flights will be offered throughout the summer season.   

 

“The non-stop flight to Calgary now gives our passengers even more flight options to Canada. 

This addition to our schedule is part of our network extension for summer 2011,” explains 

Achim Lameyer, Vice President Passenger Sales at Condor. Calgary is a modern city with a 

cultural offer that includes art galleries and annual festivals. The centre of country music in 

Canada, it is also called the “Nashville of the North”. Its position in the forested hilly prairie of 

Canada and close to the Rocky Mountains makes it an extremely popular destination with nature 

lovers. 

 

As the result of the recently concluded sales cooperation with Canadian airline Air North, the 

charter carrier now offers reciprocal links to the Condor destinations of Vancouver, Calgary, 

Whitehorse and Edmonton in west Canada on a total of four days. 

      

The prices for one-way all-inclusive tickets to Calgary start at € 399 in Economy Class, € 549 in 

Premium Economy Class, and € 949 in Comfort Class. Condor flights can be booked in any travel 

agency, online at www.condor.com or by phone on +49 (0) 1805 767757 (€ 0.14/minute from a 

German landline, mobile charges max. € 0.42/minute). 

 

Condor Flugdienst GmbH was founded in 1956 and is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Thomas 

Cook, one of the world's leading travel companies. Every year some six million passengers 

fly with Condor to over 70 destinations in Europe, Asia, Africa and America. The fleet of this 

leisure carrier consists of 34 modern and environmentally friendly aircraft: twelve Airbus 

A320s, 13 Boeing 757-300s and nine Boeing 767-300s. All Boeing planes are maintained by 

Condor Technik GmbH, and maintenance of the Airbus fleet is handled by Condor Berlin 

GmbH. Both are wholly-owned subsidiaries of Condor Flugdienst GmbH. 

 

Condor will be pleased to provide you with photographic materials on request. 
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